
Muhammad Zaghlool clears his name 

To my family, friends and most importantly my devoted customers. 

My name is Muhammad Zaghlool, a businessman by profession. 

Recently my name had been mentioned in the newspaper dated 

August 28, 2016 of me being a human trafficker. I want to make it 

categorically clear that I am in no way involved in such actions or 

behavior. From the day I opened my business in this wonderful 

country, I have tried my utmost to be an upholding and law abiding 

citizen. I have not done anything illegal. In 2008 I got married to a 

Belizean woman to whom I am still married. I went through all the 

legal processes in order to obtain my citizenship. I received my 

citizenship in 2010 and ever since I  started my business there have 

been some jealous and bad minded person(s) who have tried and  

are still trying  to hinder my success. I have never been questioned 

or arrested for anything illegal or contrary to societal norms. I take 

this opportunity to ask special branch and/or the police to please 

check into these false reports that have been made against me and 

clarify them so that my name can be cleared. These false reports 

have been made to bring down my good and decent character; it is 

defamation of my character. Again I implore the respective 

authorities to urgently check into these allegations and clear things 

up. I am prepared to be available anytime to answer any queries. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

assistant-editor
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